
February 2024 

Greetings for February 

 

Hello Fellow Members! 
 
Well, we have finished the first month of 2024 and we have survived snowstorms and 

freezing temperatures and that was only January. The good thing is that our Corvettes 

have been put away and did not have to face the Midwest winter. I only wish that I 

didn’t have to face the bitter cold and the huge amounts of snow and ice. 

The great thing is that the club has so many activities planned for this new year.  

1. We had the annual bowling party and dinner on February 4.  

2. The club has its annual wine tasting party in March. We still need a host(s) for the party. 

3. The month of April is busy with the MWR Party in Madison, WI., Perryville Road clean up, and 

our annual clean up at the Wings & Wheels Museum in Popular Grove, IL. 

4. May includes a Smokin’ Coops Night, NCCC Convention, the Spring Run to Lake Geneva for lunch 

and boat ride, and finally the Pecatonica Parade. 

5. The month of June includes the Leaf River Parade, NICC/Bachrodt Car Show, Smokin’ Coop’s 

Night, and a NICC Low Speed Event Fundraiser. 

 

This was only for the first five months of 2024; and there is a lot more planned for the remainder of the 

year. 

Put on your calendar the first Wednesday of the month and come to the NICC meeting and enjoy the 

comradery that we have at our monthly meeting.  

Our club meetings are held at Sam’s Ristorante, 6075 E. Riverside Blvd., Rockford on the first 

Wednesday of the month. The newsletter and website publish the schedule for meetings. I would love 

to see more members attend the membership meetings to add your voice to our decision making and 

to bring forth innovative ideas. Members are welcomed to attend the Board meeting. Guests are 

welcome to attend the social hour and membership meetings. Bring a Corvette enthusiast friend and 

have an enjoyable time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns for the club. 

 

John M. Stupec        
   NICC President 
   Cell 815-997-3906 
   Email: jmstupec@aol.com 


